



January 15, 2019

Honorable Members of the West Allis Common Council City Hall West Allis, Wisconsin

Dear Council Members:

I am herewith reappointing Ms. Barbara Janusiak as a member of the West Allis Board of Health under the guidelines of the ordinance pertaining to limitation on consecutive terms for members of Boards and Commissions. She serves as one of the two Medical Community Representatives, and her two-year term will expire on January 1, 2021.

Your confirmation of this reappointment will be appreciated by the undersigned.

Sincerely,

Dan Devine,

Mayor

DD:jfw

MYR\CMTES\JANUSIAK.HLTH